
  

  

 

 

 

NIMS/GEN/CR331/05/25                                                                                                           16.05.2025 
 

Dear Parents, 

 Greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai. 

1. Updation in NIMS School Diary App 
 

This is to inform you that the NIMS School Diary application has recently been updated and has 

now migrated to Techno Alliance.  

We kindly request all users to download the latest version of the respective app to ensure 

continued access to updated features and important notifications. The updated diary can be 

downloaded using: NIMS School Diary App Updation Link 
 

 Please note:  

 The IOS versions of the application remain the same. 

  Both the old and new versions may temporarily coexist on user devices.  

 After the migration is complete, login access to the older versions will be disabled. 
 

2. Distribution of new Sports Uniform 

We are pleased to inform you that the new uniform for sports activities will be ready for 

distribution very shortly. To ensure convenience and accessibility for all, the sports uniform will 

be available exclusively through online purchase. 

Please find attached a brochure that provides detailed guidelines on how to complete your 

purchase, including steps for selecting sizes, placing orders, and delivery options.  
 

We kindly request you to go through the brochure carefully and complete your orders to ensure 

timely delivery before the commencement of scheduled activities. 
 

For any queries or assistance, you may contact the school's uniform support Team; 

 Email: support@zasa.ae 

 WhatsApp Support only: +971 50 617 0383  
 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support. 

Warm regards, 
 
 
 
Supriya Sehgal 
Principal 
 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.bmark.nimsteacher
mailto:support@zasa.ae


ATTENTION
PLEASE!ATTENTION
PLEASE!

Dear Parents,

We’re excited to announce the upcoming
launch of our official online platform, ZASA,
for school uniform purchases.

Our new PE uniforms will be available
exclusively on ZASA starting mid of May
2025. 

You can access ZASA directly through the
BM Learning / School Diary app.

For any questions or assistance, please
contact: support@zasa.ae or reach out to
School Reception / Store

Thank you for your support.

ONLINE UNIFORM STORE

School Diary

COMING SOON


